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LET'S CELEBRATE!!!
100 YEARS OF HONORING THE DEAD BY HELPING THE LIVING

VFW National Home - Founded January 7, 1925
CELEBRATE providing military and veteran families needing help, hope, a fresh
start, a home to remain together in difficult times.
CELEBRATE the opportunity for families to have access to professional case
management, on-site licensed child care, life skills training, tutoring and

educational services.

CELEBRATE veterans and families finding healing in a safe and peaceful
environment, including a sprawling campus, playgrounds, park areas, single-
family homes, community center, gym and chapel.

CELEBRATE a century of unwavering dedication to our veterans and families.

HELP CELEBRATE THE VEW NATIONAL HOME CENTENNIAL!!!
» Each Auxiliary is asked to send a heartfelt Birthday Card to the
VFW National Home - 3573 Waverly Rd. South - Eaton Rapids, MI 48827
» Send the cards by the beginning of January 2025 so they can be displayed
for the birthday party.
» A gift would be nice - a monetary donation or select something they can

use from their Amazon Wish List.
» Over the course of the year, there will be special events at the National
Home with a big celebration on the National Home grounds in June 2025.

SUPPORT THE VFW NATIONAL HOME

“From Qur Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to Qur Veterans”
“Never Forget the Difference You Make”

Virginia Livernoche
“Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home, Chairman, Dept. of CT



